
 

From: Sukh Grewal < >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 9:25 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comment: A-2024-0148 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I Sukhwinder Singh Grewal from 76 Sedgegrass Way, do not 
have any issue regarding the minor variance for 72 Sedgegrass Way for application number A-
2024-0148. I authorize you to have the correspondence posted on the agenda.  
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please don't hesitate to reach out.  
 
Regards, 
Sukhwinder Singh Grewal  
 
 


